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From:

Sent: Saturday, May 25, 2024 10:02 AM

To: Anderson, Ethan

Cc: Legislative Services

Subject: Re: Improved bear proof containers

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the 

sender and know the content is safe. 

Hey Ethan,  

Thanks for reaching out! You can definitely send this into the committee. If you need any other info about 

the container feel free to reach out. 

Thanks again, 

Christopher Grilz 

On May 24, 2024, at 09:59, Anderson, Ethan <Ethan.Anderson@princegeorge.ca> wrote: 

Hi Christopher,  

A Councillor passed along this message to me. 

I wanted to touch base with you about if you are comfortable with me providing this to a 

Bear Advisory Committee that Council is considering establishing.  

They will be reviewing options and creating recommendations for Council, and this seems 

relevant to what they may be considering.  

Are you okay with this appearing on a public agenda for the Bear Advisory Committee? 

Thank you for the information and let me know if I can refer this to the Committee.  

Thank you,  
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ETHAN ANDERSON

Manager, Legislative Services/Corporate Officer 

5th Floor, 1100 Patricia Blvd., Prince George, B.C.  V2L 3V9 
p: 250.561.7793 | f: 250.561.0183 
ethan.anderson@princegeorge.ca  
www.princegeorge.ca 

We respectfully acknowledge the unceded ancestral lands of the Lheidli T’enneh, on whose land we live, work, and play. 

REDACTED
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From: >  

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 11:23 AM 

To: 311 <311@princegeorge.ca> 

Subject: Improved bear proof containers 

  

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless 

you recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Members of the Prince George City Council, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to propose that Prince George adopt the bear-proof 

garbage cans that are currently used in Squamish. These cans have a simpler locking mechanism that 

does not freeze in winter, unlike those previously trialed in our city. 

 

Squamish's bear-proof cans have proven effective year-round. Adopting this model would enhance our 

efforts to reduce human-bear interactions and improve overall safety and cleanliness. 

 

I believe this change would greatly benefit our city and demonstrate our commitment to practical and 

innovative solutions for wildlife management. 
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Thank you for your time. 

 

Best regards, 

Christopher Grilz  

REDACTED



 



 




